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Grace Episcopal School provides a Christian environment enabling each child’s development to full potential.
(

April 2, 2019

Dear Parents,

What a fun-filled March we had!  Spring arrived, and we enjoyed some beautiful weather with outdoor learning activities.  March started off with a fun-filled Safety City Day (many thanks to Derrick Wolter for making our track!); the primary classes learned about fish, flowers, and Dr. Seuss; the three/four-year olds talked about the parts of a story, nursery rhymes, different types of homes and dwellings around the world, and animal habitats; and the PreK classes and kindergarten learned about problems and solutions in stories, 2-step directions, seasons, and they learned all about our great state - Texas!  Whew --- these little growing brains are getting so full!
Book orders for April will be due on Thursday, April 11th.  We will have a fire drill on April 16 and our last severe weather drill on April 24th.  The children really do an outstanding job listening to their teachers to get out of the building or relocated to a “safe-room” quickly and safely!


A letter went home last Thursday full of information about our annual Easter 
field trip to San Gabriel Park.  We will be going to the park on Wednesday, April 
17th for our picnic, a bounce house, a petting zoo, and Easter Egg hunts.  We 
are in a new location this year, so please refer to the map that also went home 
last Thursday.  Permission slips must be turned in by Wednesday, April 10th.  If 
you need another copy, you can visit our website and print one from there.  We 
are looking forward to a wonderful event!  There will be NO aftercare on this 
day.
 There will be NO SCHOOL on Thursday, April 18 or on Monday, April 22 due to 
the G.I.S.D. school holidays.

We are lucky to have the Mad Hatters return to our school on Thursday, April 25th at 10:00 a.m. to tell us the story of “The Three Little Pigs”!  If you would like to join us, just come to the Parish Hall right before 10:00.  We would love to have you!

Our 10th annual Scholastic Book Fair is coming up this month.  Mark your calendars for April 25 – May 6.  We will have “Family Night” on Wednesday, May 1st from 6-8 pm complete with story-times, door prizes, arts & crafts projects, and games.  More details to follow.  Many thanks go to Diane Colangelo for organizing and running the fair.  It’s quite the undertaking! And thank you to their wonderful group of volunteers: Michelle Aaronson, Margaret Cromwell, Jasmine Mack, Lindsey Smith, Kelly Smith, Andrea Tancrator, and Margaret Wolter. We appreciate you!

Our spring picture day will be Wednesday, May 8th.  We will be taking class and individual pictures.  Mr. Dabbs has assured me the completed pictures will be back before we get out of school at the end of May.  We always look forward to our picture day with the funny and talented Mr. Dabbs!
We will be offering summer camp again this year July 22 – July 25 (4 days!)  for children aged 2 through entering 4th graders.  We will be able to accept a maximum of 50 campers, and campers will be registered on a first-come, first-served basis. Hours are from 9:00-noon, and we will not be eating lunch at camp.  We will have snacks daily, however. GES’s summer camp will be open to the public, so if you have friends who would like to attend, please feel free to share the information with them.  The registration fee is $50 per camper until June 30th when the price will increase.  We had a fabulous time last year, and we look forward to another fun time together as we explore the theme “Shipwrecked”.  Camp Registration will begin on April 9, and you can pick up a blue form in the office or online at www.graceschool1992.org. 

Parent-teacher conference dates will be scheduled in 15-minute increments on May 1, 2, 6, 7, 8, and 9 during your child’s recess time or after school. If you desire a conference with your child’s teacher, please make an appointment with her on one of these dates.  See your child’s teacher for more information.
In order to plan ahead, please make note of the following important May dates:

· Wednesday, May 15th – Parent (and grandparent) Volunteer Appreciation

· Thursday, May 16th  – Splash Day! 

· Thursday, May 23rd  – LAST day of school

· Thursday, May 23rd  – End of Year Ceremony for Ms. Heather, Ms. Andrea, Ms. Michelle, and 
Ms. Debra’s classes 12:30 pm in the Parish Hall

· Thursday, May 23rd – End of Year Ceremony and Graduation for Ms. Margaret W., Ms. 
Margaret C., Ms. Diane, and Ms. Ellen’s classes  6:30 pm in the Parish Hall

· Tuesday, May 28th  – Teacher In-Service Day/Work Day

We will be holding two separate End-of-Year ceremonies on the last day of school, Tuesday, May 23, 2019.  The four younger classes will have their ceremony at 12:30 in the Parish Hall.  All are invited to attend.  Our older classes will be attending as well in the audience.  Our graduates’ (PreK and Kinder) ceremony will be at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, May 23rd in the Parish Hall.  All are invited to attend.  If you have any questions about the ceremonies, please let me know.  We look forward to celebrating your child’s accomplishments with you!                                           

Our school board meeting for the month of April will be next Monday, April 8th at 7:00 p.m. in the Church Library.  These meetings are open, and our parents are always welcome to attend.  If you would like any more information about our board meetings or serving on our school board, please talk to Ginny or any school board member.

We wish you all a fun-filled April!

Sincerely,

Ginny Herbert, Head of School 
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 April birthday blessings go to:





Ella Glaeser – 13


Noah Chavez – 14


Adison Creamer – 15


Nathaniel Shelsy – 21


Mabry Clement – 22


Helena Pearson – 22


Madalynne Clark – 25


Nelson Clark – 25











Congratulations to Joshua Wueste as he became a big brother on March 22 to baby brother, Austin Lee!


And congratulations to Mabry and Jack Clement as they became big sister and big brother on March 27 to baby brother, Graham Christopher!  We look forward to meeting these sweet baby boys in time!
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